IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY

OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

October 30, 1996

Ms. Gloria M. Bennington

Storage & Transport System Branch
Mail Stop T-8F5

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dr. Ms. Bennington:

OS000/¢ 00 }/
22/8ZD L2235y

College ol Engineering
Department of Mechanical Engincering
Nuclear Engineening Program
107 Nuclear Engineening Lab
Amies, lowa SUOTL1-2241
245840

FAX 515 204-7224
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This letter is to inform you of an impending shipment of spent nuclear fuel by lowa State
University. The information required by 10CFR73.72 is attached. The governoi's designess
in the states in which the shipment will pass will be notified in writing per 71.97(c) and (d).

Please feel free to contact me (515) 294-0539 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Scott E. Wendt
Reactor Manager
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